
Gift Shop Transformation 
 During this baseball off-season, the Board of Directors are overseeing a project 
to transform the former Hall of Fame Gift Shop into the "Ella Walker Hall of Fame 
Inductees Wing".  This project will include moving all of the HOF inductee plaques from 
the rear of the museum to the former gift shop.  The new wing will feature new carpet, 
lighting, and paint as well as a computer terminal to view the the Museum's website.  
New exhibits will occupy the museum space vacated by the HOF plaques.  Additionally, 
the Museum will begin selling Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame branded souvenirs 
at the front desk of the Museum when the baseball season starts in 2013.  
 


